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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF GONZALES 

GONZALES ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 

The Gonzales Economic Development Corporation, by this instrument, notifies the public of the  
PUBLIC HEARING of 2 Loan/Grant Applications that were presented to the GEDC Board for their 
consideration. The Loan/Grant Application amounts to be considered for funding are $52,033.44 and 
$54,060.51.   
 
The applications are available at City Hall for viewing by the public during the 60-day public comment period.   
  
Loan/Grant Applications: 

 Expenditure of funds in the amount of $52,033.44, for the purchase of 3 - Kubota ZD1211L 72” 
Diesel mowers and 1 – Kubota ZD1211 60” Diesel mower 

 Expenditure of funds in the amount of $54,060.51, for the purchase of an Ewald Kubota M-5-091 
HDC 95 Horsepower Cab Tractor and LA 1854 Front Loader 

 
The GEDC will hold a Public Hearing August 14, 2017, at the Gonzales City Hall, 820 St. Joseph St., 
during the meeting that begins at 6:00pm, to allow for public comment on these projects and the proposed 
expenditure of Type B Sales Tax funds.  After consideration and voting by GEDC, the projects will go to City 
Council for their approval of the expenditure of funds. 
 
The GEDC encourages citizens to participate in the public comment and public hearing stages of all GEDC 
projects. Citizens unable to attend meetings may submit their views to Ms. Genora Young, President/CEO of 
the GEDC for the City of Gonzales, by mailing them to P.O. Drawer 547, Gonzales, TX 78629.  For additional 
information, contact the Economic Development office at (830)-672-2815.   

 

 

______________________________ 
Genora C. Young, President/CEO 
 
 
Friday, July 28, 2017 -  8:00 a.m. 
______________________________ 
Posted Date & Time 


